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        December 3, 2001 
 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members    For the City Council Meeting 
of the City Council      of December 11, 2001 
 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATIONS 
 

Recommended Action: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council accept donations received by the City to be used 
as follows: 
 
 
 

Hermosa Beach Kiwanis 
Foundation 

250.00 To be used for the tree lighting 
ceremony 

Women’s Club of Hermosa Beach 300.00 To be used for the Halloween 
Howl Activity, the tree lighting 
ceremony and the Sand 
Snowman Contest. 

Vivian L. Hoffman 100.00 To be used for Fire Department 
training program. 

   
 
 
Respectfully submitted:     Concur: 
 
 
 
 
Valerie Mohler      Viki Copeland 
Accounting Supervisor      Finance Director 
 
 
 
 
        Stephen Burrell 
        City Manager 


